
Referral Letter 

From: 

Dr. John Smith 

Cardiologist 

Heart Health Clinic 

123 Medical Lane 

City, State, ZIP 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Email: drsmith@hearthealthclinic.com 

Date: 

October 10, 2023 

To: 

Dr. Jane Doe 

Neurologist 

Brain Health Institute 

456 Health Ave 

City, State, ZIP 

Dear Dr. Doe, 

I am writing to refer my patient, Mr. Richard Roe, a 55-year-old male, for further evaluation 

and management of his persistent headaches and dizziness. Despite extensive cardiovascular 

testing, the etiology remains unclear, and I believe your expertise in neurology will be invaluable 

in arriving at a diagnosis. 

Patient Information: 

Name: Richard Roe 

DOB: January 1, 1968 

Medical History: Hypertension, Hyperlipidemia 

Current Medications: Amlodipine, Atorvastatin 

Allergies: No known drug allergies 

Please find attached the relevant medical records and test results for your review. I appreciate 

your assistance in managing this case and look forward to your insights. 

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. John Smith, M.D. 


